
Health Policy Newsletter
____________________________________________________________ 

Volume 15 Number 2    June, 2002               Article 4 
____________________________________________________________ 

 

OHP Partners with ACOEM to Hold National Summit 
on Health-Related Productivity Measurement 

 

Copyright ©2002.  Health Policy Newsletter is a quarterly publication of Thomas Jefferson 
University, Jefferson Health System and the Office of Health Policy and Clinical Outcomes, 1015 
Walnut Street, Suite 115, Philadelphia, PA 19107.

Suggested Citation:
OHP partners with ACOEM to hold national summit on health-related productivity measurement.  
Health Policy Newsletter 2002; 15(2): Article 4.  Retrieved [date] from 
http://jdc.jefferson.edu/hpn/vol15/iss2/4.



OHP Partners with ACOEM to Hold National Summit on Health-Related Productivity Measurement

Health Policy Newsletter  Vol. 15, No. 2 (June 2002), Article 4

OHP Partners with ACOEM to Hold National Summit 
on Health-Related Productivity Measurement 
__________________________________________ 
 
The Office of Health Policy (OHP) and the American College of Occupational and 
Environmental Medicine (ACOEM) convened a panel to develop recommendations on 
measurement of migraine-related work loss and to compare these recommendations 
with existing instruments.  As the leading professional organization for occupational 
health, ACOEM is committed to advancing the field of productivity measurement. The 
project was commissioned by Astra Zeneca. 
 
These recommendations represent the first product of the ACOEM/OHP collaboration 
on the advancement of productivity measurement. The two organizations are now 
planning to convene a National Summit on Health-Related Productivity Measurement. 
The purpose of the Summit will be to 1) determine the state-of-the-art in 
productivity measurement; 2) develop an agenda for research; and 3) develop 
strategies to achieve consensus among the wide variety of stakeholders. 
 
Sponsorship for the program is being sought from industry, employer coalitions, 
government agencies, insurers, academics, and other interested parties. The 
audience will be accrued primarily through personal invitation. For more information 
on the Summit or sponsorship opportunities, please contact Laura Pizzi, PharmD, at 
(215) 955-1159 or laura.pizzi@mail.tju.edu. 


